
From The FSW
Kids are more successful in school 
when parents take an active interest in 
their homework. It shows kids that 
what they do is important.
Here are some tips to guide the way:

1. Know the teachers and what they're 
looking for
2. Set up a homework-friendly area.
3. Schedule a regular study time
4. Help them make a plan
5. Keep distractions to a minimum
6. Make sure kids do their own work
7. Be a motivator and monitor
8. Set a good example
9. Praise their work and efforts
10. If there are continuing problems, 
get help, talk with the teacher

Upcoming Dates and Deadlines

Sept 12 - Breakfast Program starts
      Concession Opens

Sept 12 - Alison Springer Presentation
Sept 12 - Cross Country 3:20-4:30 PM
Sept 13 - Jazz Band 7:30 AM
Sept 14 - Choir 3:20-4:30 PM
Sept 15 - Cross Country 3:20-4:30 PM
Sept 15 - 5:00-7:00 Meet the Teacher & BBQ
Sept 16 - Last day to Add/Drop HS Options

Kodiak Review
Sept 12-Sept 16
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Nurse’s Notes - 
Information provided by 
our Public Health School Nurse, 
Jasmine Buchanan

High School News
Dual Credit is rolling! On Friday, September 9th, a meeting 
was held in the HUB. Please see Mrs. Reaman immediately if 
you missed the meeting. 

myPass - Grade 12’s! Please ensure you have a myPass 
account setup this week! If you need assistance setting this 
up please see Mrs. Johnson in The Hub or stop by Mrs 
Reaman’s office.. This is critical for post 
secondary applications which will start to open 
early October. 

Renaissance Feast

The annual Renaissance night will be 
taking place on November 24. We are 
looking for Grade 9-12 students who are 
interested in performing in short Drama 
skits. There was a brief meeting for 
interested Renaissance Players today. If 
you missed the meeting or have any 
questions you can see Mrs. Sadek.

Meet The Teacher & BBQ 
September 15 5:00 - 7:00 PM

High School Leadership
The HSS High School Leadership team is excited to welcome 
everyone joining us for the 2022/23 school year!  We are a 
dedicated group of students who are keen to better our school 
community by promoting school spirit and fostering a sense of 
community and belonging within our school walls!  We are busy 
planning theme days, fundraisers and fun school events! We 
already have several events in the works so please stay tuned 
for more details. We cannot wait to get this school year started!  
We look forward to serving our students and their parents at 
the Welcome Back BBQ on September 15 at 5:00pm. 
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